
 

 

 

11th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

11B411 promise 

 

On Tuesday 12th November reception class will be completing a good deed as part of our schools 

11B411 promises by ‘washing a fire engine’.  

 

This promise supports the children engaging directly with the local community through an act of 

giving and service.  

 

Please ensure you pack a change of clothes and waterproof if you have them. Due to the nature of 

the fire service, in an emergency this promise may need to be rescheduled.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Beccy Payne 

Head teacher 
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